
REPORT OF STANDING COMMITTEE – House State Affairs 

 

MR. SPEAKER: 

The Committee on House State Affairs respectfully reports that it has had under consideration HB 1164 

and returns the same without recommendation. 

   Respectfully submitted, 

    /s/ SCOTT ODENBACH 

    Scott Odenbach, Chair 
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